
 
 
 
 
 
 
March 8, 2005 
 
Veryl Kosteczko, Chairperson  
Darby Community Public Library Board of Trustees 
1011/2 S Marshall St 
PO Box 909 
Darby MT 59829 
 
 
Dear Veryl,  
 
Thank you for your kind invitation to hold a Commission meeting at the Darby 
Community Public Library. I am sure that the Commissioners will be excited to 
accept the invitation.  The Commissioners have heard many good things about 
the Darby Community Public Library from Bob Cooper, Al Randall and myself 
from our earlier visits. The Commission will probably try to come to Darby for its 
August 10th, 2005 meeting or its October 12, 2005 meeting.  Would one of these 
days work better for your library?  Please let me know your preference, if any.  
The Commission will take action on this invitation at its April 23rd meeting at MLA 
in Billings, so I will let you know as soon as possible after that meeting what the 
Commission has decided.   
 
Thanks again for the invitation.   
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Darlene Staffeldt 
State Librarian 


